
Nature for Health  
What is Green Social Prescribing?

Green social prescribing (GSP) is the practice of supporting people to engage in
nature-based interventions and activities to improve their mental health.

‘Preventing and tackling mental ill health through Green Social Prescribing’ is a £5.77m
cross-governmental project funded by the HM Treasury Shared Outcomes Fund (£4.27m),
with contributions from Sport England, National Academy of Social Prescribing and NHS
England and NHS Improvement. The project runs from October 2020-April 2023 and is
exploring how to increase the use of, and connection to, the natural environment through
social prescribing to prevent and tackle mental ill health.

Social Prescribing Link Workers (and other trusted professionals in allied roles) connect
people to community groups and agencies for practical and emotional support, based on a
‘what matters to you’ conversation.

There are many different types of nature-based activities and therapies that people may
reach through a social prescription and include: conservation and other hands-on practical
environmental activities; horticulture and gardening; care farming; walking and other
exercise groups in nature; and more formal talking therapies based in the outdoors. 



Book onto one of the above sessions 
More events coming soon

The Green Social Prescribing round-up bulletin  from
across the partnership can now found on our website.

Included within are the key priorities for the remaining programme, which broadly aligned

with the feedback from the Green Social Prescribing Conference, the 'Shaping Places for

https://www.groundwork.org.uk/green-social-prescribing/green-social-prescribing-training/
https://www.cityoftrees.org.uk/news/green-social-prescribing-social-prescribing-round


People Award' 2022 winner, and updates on governmental reports and policies related to

GSP. There are also links to GSP and social prescribing case studies, research studies,

events to get involved with, and much more! 

The Green Social Prescribing Test & Learn Pilot - Newsletter has also
gone live on the website. 
There are headlines from the National Evaluation Team - preliminary emergent findings as

presented in the May 2022 Interim Report to the National Funder, as well as key steps and

milestones for the National Evaluation, and where help is needed for the next phase of the

evaluation. 

Grant funding available 

Click on the image above to go straight to the Green Spaces Fund webpage

https://www.cityoftrees.org.uk/news/green-social-prescribing-test-learn-pilot-newsletter
https://gmenvfund.org/green-spaces-fund


Please share with your networks....
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